
 

    
   

 
 

 
25th January 2023 

 

SPE.780.JCP 

 

Dear Families 
 
 
British Museum Saturday 25th February 2023 
 
I am pleased to confirm that I will be running a trip to the British Museum in London on the above date. Last year 
we had several Saturday trips when I was head of year, and I would like to continue these to support Mrs Hackett 
and the year 9 students. 
 
The British Museum is a fantastic place to visit and may be of particular interest to students studying History. 
There is local reference too with displays showcasing information on the discoveries at Sutton Hoo and Mildenhall 
treasures. There are several restaurants on site should your child wish to purchase food and drink or if they wish 
to bring a packed lunch there is an area we can use to eat.  We will be leaving school at 8am and will return by 
5pm approximately. 
 
The cost of the trip is £19.50. Please be aware that as there are only 50 spaces on the trip, for the selection 
process to be fair we will put the reply slips in a hat and pick names.  Once the students have been selected you 
will receive notification via ParentPay to make payment and provide consent and medical information.  Please 
return your slip to student services by Monday, 30th January. 
  
If you require log on information or financial assistance, please contact the Finance Office at: 
finance@stowhigh.com  
 
Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me s.peckford@stowhigh.com  
 
Kind regards 

 
Simon Pecfrord  
Mr Simon Peckford 
Subject Coordinator Geography 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………… 
Please return to Student Services by Monday 30th January 2023   Simon Peckford 
 
My child would like to take part in the trip to the British Museum on Saturday 25th February 2023 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________Form Class: ______________________ 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer) _________________________________Date: _____________________ 
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